
Dates for your diary        Attendance 

1st Place - Class 5 - 97.76%  

2nd Place - Class 2 - 95.83% 

3rd Place - Class 1 - 95.03% 

Please continue to promote good attendance.  

We are trying to ensure all children are in and ready 
to learn before we close the gates at 9:00am. 

Whole School Attendance 94.47% 

Friday 15th March 2024 

@Colburn 

Tuesday 19th 
March  

@ 3:00pm 

Year 1 & 2  

Drumming performance  

(parents/carers attend in 
the school hall) 

Wednesday 20th 
March 

Year 3 Swimming 

Friday 22nd 
March 

9.15am 

Deadline for Decorated 
Egg Competition 

Friday 22nd 
March 

Break up for Easter  

Holidays 

Tuesday 9th 
April  

School open to children  

 

Forest School 

Year 5: Tuesday 19th March 

Year 6: Thursday 21st March 

 

Please make sure children wear 
 appropriate clothing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Decorated Egg Competition 
We are holding our annual Egg Decorating Competition on  

Friday 22nd March 2024.  

The themes for this year are: 

       Children can decorate an individual egg, create a whole scene or set of eggs using 
any materials available to them—pens, paint, collage etc. 

Decorated Eggs MUST ONLY be brought to the School Hall on Friday 22nd March before 
9.15am. 

We are sure there will be some very Egg-citing designs,  so let’s GET CRACKING!!! 

FS1 & FS2  — On the Farm 

Year 1 & 2  — In the Garden 

Year 3 & 4  —  Famous People 

Year 5 & 6  — Olympics 

Please follow our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Colburn-Community-Primary-
School/61553372007060/  

Polite Notice  
 
 

During drop off and pick up 
time, can parents and children 
please use the path to walk in 

and out of the site.  
 
 

Can we please encourage  
children not to walk or run in 

between the parked cars. 
 
 

Thank you for support. 

Red-to-Toe Red Nose Day 
 

Colburn School have celebrated Comic Relief Day 
by wearing their bright red fantastic clothes.  
 
Donations have been coming in all day and so far 
we have managed to raise an incredible £74 and 
counting.  
 
Thank you to all those who have already donated 
and supported in this fundraising. 

Loud and Proud Corner 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Colburn-Community-Primary-School/61553372007060/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Colburn-Community-Primary-School/61553372007060/


‘I can plan a task and follow it 
through to completion’ 

 

Y6. Theo H 

 

Y5. Frankie F 

 

Y4. Logan K 

 

Y3. Elsie H 

 

Y2. Jackson Mc 

 

Y1. Nevaeh J 

 

FS2. Mia H 

 

 

 

 

Merit Points 

 

100 merits: Ollie T  

500 merits: Tommy O, Nevaeh J 

900 merits: Tyler S, Miley W 

1000 merits: Wilf T, Thomas Mc 

1100 merits: Alfie B 

1200 merits: Cameron W 

1500 merits: Elliott A 

1600 merits: Anya W 

 

 

 

Purple     
Amethysts  

Points 

74 

Red  
Rubies 
Points 

284 

Green       
Emeralds 

Points 

228 

Blue     
Sapphires 

Points 

336 

Yellow        
Diamonds 

Points 

558 

This Weeks House Points 

Safeguarding spotlight on: Online Safety: What are group chat apps? 

Group chat apps are social media apps which allow users to create large groups to exchange messages. Some well-known apps are 
WhatsApp, Facebook Messenger and Snap Chat.  
These apps allow users to send photos, text, videos and links to others in the group. Used responsibly they can be a great way to stay connected. 
 

The dangers of group chat apps for young people 

• Some apps allow users to message people they don't know. This allows strangers to connect and can make young people vulnerable to online 

grooming. 

• Group chats are not regulated or monitored in any way. This means users can share upsetting or inappropriate material which can be viewed by 

children. 

• Apps which have a disappearing message functions can give young people the opportunity to share more risky/inappropriate content.  

This content is difficult to report if has been deleted or has disappeared 
  

Advice for parents 

1. Research any apps you or your child download to make sure you know how to use the safety and privacy functions. 
 
2. Make it normal for your child to show you the groups they are in so you can identify the other users and make sure there are aren't any strangers in 
the group 
 
3.Show your child how to block and report people they don't know and talk through situations where they might need to use these functions. 
 
4.Teach your child digital etiquette so they know how to behave in the online world. 




